2022 April Membership Meeting

On April 12, 2022, we had a membership meeting in the Lecture Hall of R.H. Johnson Recreation Center.
The first news shared with the members was the approval by the IRS of the club’s change in tax status to a 501(c)(3).

Following that a brief report on a recent survey of members was made by the Education Committee, LiAnn Hathaway and
Mary Beth Kunze.

New greenhouse progress included the fact that the first pouring of sidewalks was happening at the same time as the meet-
ing.

Tom Shea then took the spotlight as he followed up his lecture from February on Citrus Trees. This time he spent the meeting
explaining how to care for citrus from digging the hole to pruning and fertilizing.
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